
 

           Today           Next Week 
Greeters: Marvin & Rachel Reinford (1st ser) 

Caleb Kiefer & Roni Janton (2nd ser) 
Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
Colin & Kelly Ingram (2nd service) 

Nursery: Ginger Wint & Whitney Longacre (1st) 
Tara Gilmore & Jenn Ingram (S.S.) 
Amy Haman & Christy Novak (2nd ser) 

Ellen Rutt & Barb Hess (1st service) 
Bev Ehst & Jina Renford (S.S.) 
Rachel Kiefer & Anita Livezey (2nd ser) 

Ushers Alan & Tara Gilmore (1st service) 
Marv & Rachel Reinford (2nd service) 

 Larry & DeeDee Good(1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Closing up July - Larry & DeeDee Good  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Prayer Requests 
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________-
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Mennonite Mission Network: Churches in Bayankhongor, Mongolia, share the 
gospel through summer camps.  Pray that camp participants would come with open 
hearts and that God would provide the necessary financial and human resources.  
MMN partners with Joint Christian Services International in Mongolia. 
 

DVD’s of last Saturday night’s “Meet and Greet” with Kris & Ginger Wint and his 
sermon on Sunday are available.  Please check with Martha Guntz (secretary) for a 
copy if you were not able to be here for either of them.  
 

We want to be a visitor-friendly church, making everyone feel welcomed and 
comfortable.  We are asking that our regular attendees please sit front a couple of 
rows and move toward the center leaving empty seats on the aisles of the rows if 
possible. This will aid the ushers in seeing where available seats are for visitors 
and latecomers.  Thanks in advance for helping in this way. 
 

Finland	
  Mennonite	
  Church	
  
Looking	
  up,	
  Moving	
  forward,	
  Reaching	
  out	
  

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
Pastor John Ehst 

Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net 
Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4 

Church office - 215-679-8980 
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Les Guntz 215-679-6425, David Landis 215-234-4045,  
Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330 

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190 
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The	
  family	
  that	
  prays	
  together	
  stays	
  together 
 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

	
  

Nursery	
  care	
  is	
  provided	
  during	
  all	
  morning	
  services	
  for	
  children	
  3	
  years	
  and	
  under.	
  
 

FIRST SERVICE 
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)  
Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle) 
Scripture (brown pew Bible p.757, blue pew Bible p.1660)                  John 7:37-52 & 8:12 
Message - “Jesus, the Light of the World”                     Colin Ingram  
Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection 
Sharing Time Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Pastoral Prayer             
Closing Blessing 

SECOND SERVICE 
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)  
Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle) 
Sharing Time Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Pastoral Prayer        
Scripture (brown pew Bible p.757, blue pew Bible p.1660)                  John 7:37-52 & 8:12 
Message - “Jesus, the Light of the World”     Colin Ingram 
Closing Blessing 

* * * * * * * * *  
Everyone is invited to stay for a light lunch at 12:15 followed by a congregational 
meeting at 1:00 pm to vote on whether or not to accept Kris Wint as our Associate 
Pastor.  Kris & Ginger will not be present, and opportunity will be given for you to 
ask questions prior to voting. 

 

 
To Our Guests: 

 
We welcome you to our fellowship.  
We would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about yourself 
by filling out the form below and 
placing it in the offering basket. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
[]    I am attending for the 
               first time. 
 

[]   I would like information  
          about your church. 

 

[]   I would like a call from 
    the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we minister to you? 
 
______________________________
______________________________
______________________________
______________________________
_____ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics 
Upstairs hallway:First classroom – Jr. High Girls 
      Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade 
      Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade 
    Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys 
    Fifth classroom – High School  
Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool 
                Second last room on left – Nursery facilities 
Gym:  Second room – Men’s Class, “God Calls for Justice”  
           Third classroom – Post High – Basic Series DVD by Francis Chan 
           Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs 
           Far Corner – “Apologetics” led by Jim Dougherty & Jeff Janton 
Sanctuary – In-depth Bible study of the book of Ruth led by Kris Wint 



This	
  Week	
  at	
  Finland	
  
 

Today – H20 Olympics for Boys and Girls Club at the lower campus after S.S. 
Today, 1:00 pm – Congregational Meeting regarding Associate Pastor 
Today, 6:00 pm – WALTER at Les and Martha Guntz’s 
Monday, 7:00 pm – VBS work night at the lower campus 
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Martha’s worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – John Drescher’s small group 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth Bible Study followed by parents’ mtg. about Montana 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High Bible Study 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30 pm – Volleyball for anyone 18 and above.  See note below.   
Thursday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Men’s Bible Study on I Samuel 

***********************************************************************************************************************************************  
    Last Week 
   Attendance 

   First service – 148 
    Second service – 110 

********************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Boys & Girls Club – Please note the change in time for our water games today. To allow 
families to be together for lunch and the congregational meeting, we will go to the lower 
campus for our H20 Olympics after S.S. (during the second service). 
 

VBS work nights will be held for the next 4 Monday nights at the lower campus.  Anyone 
is invited to come help prepare props, backdrops, posters etc. even if you are not able to 
help out during the week of VBS from August 6-10. 
 

Each Thursday night from 6:30-9:30 pm there will be volleyball in the gym for anyone 
18 and above headed up by Sam Good (267-733-3089) and Mark Ziegler. If you have any 
questions, please see or call one of them. 
 

Free Vision Screening at the Upper Perkiomen Senior Center on Monday, July 16, from 
10:00am - 12 noon.  Robin Peterson from the Montgomery County Association for the 
Blind will be available. Please call 215-679-6550 for more details or to register.  See 
poster on bulletin board. 
 

Youth work week in Montana is only 2 weeks away.  Show your support by signing up 
on the sheet in the back of sanctuary to be a prayer partner for someone.  
 

Attention all women and school-aged girls and friends:  Keep Thursday, July 26, 6:45 
pm open for “Dolphin Tale”, a family movie inspired by the true story of ‘Winter’, a 
bottle-nosed dolphin who lost her tail after becoming entangled in a crab trap.  See this 
remarkable story of ‘Winter’ and her struggle to adapt to a prosthetic tail and befriend 
humans.  Ticket price: a snack to share.  Seating: Bring a lounge chair, bean bag 
chair…anything comfy to relax in.  See sign-up sheet on the bulletin board.  Questions?  
See Bev Ehst or Diane Dougherty.   

 


